
16th Annual Salamanca Wrestling Tournament 
 

Date: February 2nd, 2008 

 
Tournament Fee: The fee for participating in this year’s tournament will be 

$250.00 dollars payable before January 15, or $275.00 dollars 

payable the day of the tournament.   
Payable to: Salamanca Wrestling Boosters Club – Attention Mike Sebaaly 

 

 

School Name __________________________________________________ 

Coach’s Name_________________________________________________ 

Day Phone____________________ Evening Phone__________________ 

Email ______________________________________________________ 

Fax # _______________________________________________________ 

 

q Planning to attend the 2008 Salamanca Wrestling 

Tournament  

q Will be unable to attend the 2008 Salamanca Wrestling 

Tournament 

 

Contact Information 

Tournament Director: Mike Sebaaly 

Home 716-480-7165    Email msebaaly@salamancany.org 

Work 716-945-2400                                       Fax 716-945-5983 

 

 



Dear Coach, 

 Thank you for choosing to attend the 16th Annual Salamanca Wrestling 

Tournament.  This year we are planning to host the tournament Saturday, February 2nd 

2008 (7 am weigh-ins).  With are newly renovated gyms we are seeking to expand the 

tournament this year, and may look to expand this tournament to two days in the future if 

there is enough interest. 

 

Weight Classes: 

 NYSPHSAA weights will be used.  If you have a dual meet the night before 

please contact me so I can make the other teams aware that we will have an 

additional pound. 

 

Seeding: 

 All wrestlers with a seed able record will be seeded, please send your lineup and 

pertinent information by Tuesday, January 29th.  You may email or fax me your 

lineup. 

 

Awards: 

 Top three teams will be awarded plaques. 

 Awards for top three individuals 

 We will also be awarding an Outstanding Wrestling and Aggregate Pin Award 

 

Concessions: 

 Food will be available all day with breakfast, lunch and dinner menus. 

 Food and beverages will not be allowed in the locker rooms or gyms. 

  

Information regarding weigh-in and wrestling times will be forthcoming as we draw 

nearer to the tournament. 

 

Thank You Again For Attending, 

 

Mike Sebaaly 


